
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MARCH 18, 2024  

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

  

SUBJECT: FIELD TRIP REQUEST – BEMIDJI HIGH SCHOOL FIRST 

 ROBOTICS 

 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

School Board approval is requested for the Bemidji High School Regional FIRST 

Robotics World Competition.  This will only be if the team qualifies.   

 

Destination:  Houston, TX 

Departure Date: April 15, 2024 

Return Date: April 24, 2024 

Cost/Funding: Grant and Community Support 

Number of Students: 20 

Number of Staff/Adults: 6  

 

Objective of Field Trip: To complete at our World FIRST Robotics Championship.   

 

District Curriculum Standards/Outcomes/Building Goals addressed through this 

proposed field trip:    Students must be in good standing in all of their classes to 

remain on the team as well as attend this competition  

  

  


